
Exchange Club of  
Sugar Land Newsletter 

July 15th, 2019 
  
  

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land 
  

4800 Sugar Grove Blvd. Suite 100 
Stafford, TX 77477 

www.ecsl.org 
  

  
  

Weekly Meetings 
  

Wednesdays, 7:00 a.m. 
  

Sweetwater Country Club 
Palm Royale Blvd. 
Sugar Land, Texas 

  
  
  

Officers 2019-2020 
 

  
 President: 

Vernon Hunt 
  

President Elect:  
Paul Barnett 

  
Secretary:  

Vida Goodell 
  

Treasurer:  
Brad Porter 

  
Immediate Past President:                 

David Lanagan 
  
  
  

Board of Directors  
  

Rick Bell 
Kalina Fashaw 

Brad Porter 
Juli Fournier 
Chad Seime 

John Heinemann 
Jennifer Boley 

  
Spaghetti Chair 2019 

Lori Bisewski 
  

Webmaster: 
 Charlie Braun 
www.ecsl.org 

  
Newsletter Editor:  
newsletter@ecsl.org 

Hotline Hotline 
Hello fellow Exchangites: 
 
First off, I want to personally thank the  
members of the Exchange Club of Sugar Land 
for coming out and supporting me on June 27

th
 

at the Installation Banquet. It was a wonderful 
event, and I hope that you will continue to 
 support me throughout the upcoming year.  
 
I want to extend special thanks to Nora Sim for the flowers and the beau-
tiful table decorations. Thank you, Nora! I would also like to thank our 
President Elect, Paul Barnett, for all of his hard work coordinating the 
event. Thank you, Paul! Pictures of the installation event are viewable at ; 
 
https://gricephoto.pixieset.com/exchangeclub/installationbanquet/ 
 
Some pictures on Page 5 of newsletter! 
 
 
Things have started happening very rapidly within our club, and I am 
pleased to see that you are excited about the things that we will get 
 accomplished this year.  
 
We have had a good start to the year, but before we get too far, I want to 
extend an invitation to all club members to get involved. I NEED YOUR 
HELP to be successful as your president. It matters not to me that 
your name may not appear as a committee chair or otherwise, you will 
have talents and time that I would love to engage. Together we can get 
things done. So please, please let me know when or where you want to 
serve. 
 
I look forward to our upcoming National Convention. I can only “Imagine 
the Possibilities” of what I will learn and be able to come back and 
share that knowledge with you. 
 
See you on July 24, 2019! 
 

From The President 

https://gricephoto.pixieset.com/exchangeclub/installationbanquet/


Speaker of the Week! 
07/10/2019 

Kelly Litvak, is no stranger to Exchange. She spoke to us last 
year on the possibility of Childproofing America. Childproof 
America was also one of our grant recipients last year. One of 
our most important programs of this service is The Prevention of 
Child Abuse, and Childproof America works within our communi-
ties to do just that. Founded in 2019...the goal is to make our 
communities safer places to live. 

This first-in-nation program matches parents in crisis with a 
trained and vetted Family Guide who will serve as the point of 
contact when their child is missing and deemed a victim of traf-
ficking. The Family Guide will help parents navigate the traumatic 
and fast paced process with law enforcement, social 
 media, schools, local and statewide resources.  The priority role of 
Childproof America is to provide immediate and accurate infor-
mation that will enable parents to make educated decisions to sig-
nificantly increase the probability of a successful outcome for the 
victim and family. (Standing with President of Exchange Vernon 
Hunt! 



Speaker of the Week 
(07/03/2019) 

 
L-R, Rob Thomson & Vernon Hunt! 

Featured speaker Rob Thompson. Rob is a 
sales expert with twenty years of experience 
in business development, sales operations, 
and sales team leadership. He is the founder 
of TruCore, a consulting firm for  
companies seeking to improve sales and  
increase profits. Located in Sugar Land, TX. 
Also ,  Rob is President of After-hours Ex-
change Club.   
 

 
 

 
Kevin Barker our District President, nominated Doug Earle for the “All American Volunteer of the 

Year award in the Texas Gulf Coast District.”  Doug was presented with this memorable 
Plaque. Congratulations Doug! 

 

“The PROUDLY WE HAIL”  award was presented to Classic Chevrolet by the  Exchange Club of 
Sugar Land for its consistent, correct, and inspiring display of the giant American flag on its  

property. Ray Aguilar accepts the award on behalf of the dealership. 



The three words the Immediate Past President will be re-
membered by . . .Ha! And it’s TRUE, 

 

 
David at his last meeting as President and this occurred. David gave gifts to all the board 
members! Have no idea what was in the bags. Ask David!  

 
Cookie Joe, was 

not at that meeting, 
so David was ready 
to catch and give 

her gift at next 
breakfast meeting! 



 
Installation of new Officers and Board members at our banquet  

dinner at Sweetwater CC. (06.27.2019) 

L-R Top Row.  John Heinmann, Jennifer Boley, Vita Goodell, Rick Bell, Sue Sanchez, and  
                         David Lanagan! 
L-R Bot. Row. Brad Porter, Paul Barnett, President Vernon Hunt, and Carlos Perez!  

 

wah-lah! 

 

Leslie 
Woods! 










